
FULTON TOWNSHIP 2021 MARCH BOARD OF REVIEW MEETING INFORMATION 
 

The Fulton Township Board of Review for March 2021 will be held by electronic remote access.  

Electronic remote access, in accordance with Michigan law, will be implemented in response to COVID-19 

social distancing requirements and limitations on the number of individuals in indoor public gatherings.   

The public may participate in the meeting through electronic remote access via Zoom access by 

computer, smartphone/device using the following links with the corresponding date and times listed below:   

Monday, March 8, 2021 from 3pm to 9pm 
        join Zoom Meeting using the link below:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88423742121?pwd= 
b0ZoZThPbm5VSkgyeEZzSUVYK2FqQT09 

Meeting ID: 884 2374 2121 
Passcode: 757125 

 

          Wednesday, March 10, 2021 from 9am to 3pm 
           join Zoom Meeting using the link below:   
        https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85390526006?pwd= 

WjJDYmMzb0l5Wm1nOWZIemtlazFoUT09 
      Meeting ID: 853 9052 6006 
       Passcode: 286437 

 
 

 The public may also participate by landline phone or cell phone by calling the number below and then 

following the prompts to enter the Meeting ID number and then Passcode number:   

Phone Number:  +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

 

Monday, March 8, 2021 from 3pm-9pm:   
            Meeting ID: 884 2374 2121 

                         Passcode: 757125 

      Wednesday March 10, 2021 from 9am-3pm:  
                   Meeting ID: 853 9052 6006 
                   Passcode: 286437 

 

Fulton Township will post a notice for the above meeting access information on our website:  

fultontwp.com under the “In the Spotlight” heading, and we will have it posted on our office building doors.   

 

The Fulton Township Board of Review will meet virtually on the following dates:   

Tuesday, March 2nd, 2021 at 5:30pm for their organizational meeting. 

Monday, March 8th, 2021 from 3pm-9pm for appeals 

Wednesday, March 10th, 2021 from 9am-3pm for appeals. 

 

Please call CSZ Services at 989-292-4422 to make an appointment to the Board of Review.  

By Township Board Resolution, taxpayers are able to protest by written letter or email, sent to:  Fulton 

Township/BoR Written Appeals, PO Box 68, Perrinton, MI  48871 or may be emailed to:  

DeniseSupervisor@fultontwp.com, provided that protest is received prior to March 6th, 2021.  

We also have a drop box located outside of the Township Hall located at 3425 W Cleveland Rd. Perrinton that 

you may drop off petitions in. 

 

  

                                                                                                  Submitted by: 

                                                                                                  Chad Marecek, Fulton Township Clerk 
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